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June 29, 2016 

Media Advisory: Fireworks Cancellation 

Due to dry weather conditions, the fireworks show at Indian Springs Metropark in White Lake, MI has been cancelled. 
The show was scheduled for Thursday, June 30, 2016. Director, George Phifer, says that the show will return to Indian 
Springs in 2017. “Although we, at the Metroparks, want nothing more than to serve as many areas as possible, safety 
always comes first,” says Phifer. “Next year, Oakland County residents can count on us putting Indian Springs back in to 
the Fireworks lineup.”  

The fireworks for Hudson Mills, scheduled for tonight, June 29, 2016, and those at Lake St. Clair set for Friday, July 1, 
2016, are still on the schedule. 
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